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Pharmaceutical Regulatory Affairs Journal

From: Dr Hitt Sharma <hittsharma@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, October 17, 2015 3:36 PM

To: Pharmaceutical Regulatory Affairs Journal

Subject: Re: Acceptance as an Editorial Board Member

Attachments: Format_of_Editorial_Acceptance_Letter - PROA.docx

Categories: IMP

Dear Fiona Stevens, 

 

Thank you for the mail.  

 

I will be happy to continue as the Editorial Board member of the journal. I am attaching the form with the 

updated information. 

 

Thanks and kind regards, 

Dr. Hitt Sharma 

 

 

 

Dr Hitt Sharma | Addl. Director (Medical Affairs) | Serum Institute of India Ltd. | 212/ 2, Hadapsar, Pune - 411028 |Phone:  + 91-20-

26602451 |Cell : + 91 9822418354 | Fax:+ 91-20-26998146 | E-mail: drhjs@seruminstitute.com | 
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On Sat, Oct 17, 2015 at 2:03 PM, Pharmaceutical Regulatory Affairs Journal <editor.proa@omicsinc.com> 

wrote: 

Dear Dr. Hitt Sharma, 

 

Greetings for the day! 

  

We thank you for your incredible support towards the growth of our journal. 

  

We are glad to inform you that, we shall be updating our Journal’s Editorial Board. 

  

Hence, we request you to kindly let us know your valuable decision in continuing your services as an Editorial 

Board Member of our journal. 

  

Please find the attached file and kindly let us know your decision by updating the given form. 

  

We once again thank you for your encouragement. 

  

Please revert for any further queries. 

  

With Regards, 

Fiona Stevens  

Editorial Assistant 

  

 


